
Pete .]ohnson
Head of Policy
BBFC

3 Soho Square
London WID 3HD

Dear Mr Johnson,

PO Box 570
Redhill Surrey
RHI I\^rZ

2 0'h April 2OO7

CENSORSHIP

Thank you for your letter of the l2th March. We disagree with the
contents.

Urination and defecation are just as normal as copulation, which
the BBFC allows.

ee.red ruling in the leading S&M case of R v Brown (the
.$Be*5tion Spanner" case), which went to the European Court of
Human Rights, only prohibits serious injury (not anything
heyond trifling). In addition, consensual restraint (bondage) is
undeniably lawful and there is therefore no arguable
requirement on the BBFC to prohibit its depiction.

Yours sincerely,

E Goodman
Chair of CAC.


